PCH: Board Decision
[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 22, 2024, Picomat Plastic Joint Stock Company announced Decision No. 10/2024/NQ-HDQT on the private placement plan as follows:
Article 1: Approve the temporary suspension of the implementation of the private placement to professional securities investors approved by the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2023 of Picomat Plastic Joint Stock Company. Specifically:
On June 4, 2024, the Company received Official Dispatch No. 3745/UBCK-QLCB of the State Securities Commission on the registration dossier of private placement of Picomat Plastic Joint Stock Company. After reviewing and evaluating the actual situation, the Board of Directors approved on temporarily suspending the implementation of the private placement plan. Specifically:
· Temporarily suspend the implementation of the private placement plan for professional securities investors approved by the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2023, submitted the registration dossier of the private placement to the State Securities Commission on November 23, 2023.
· The Board of Directors will research, adjust the plan and select the appropriate time to continue implementing the private placement plan approved by the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2023 and report to the General Meeting of Shareholders at the most recent Meeting. 
Article 2: This Decision takes effect from the date of its signing. Members of the Board of Directors, the General Manager, the Heads of relevant departments, units, and individuals are responsible for implementing this Decision.
